Status of Bond Projects
9/4/12 Governing Board Meeting

President Boros, Board Members, Mr. Nelson,
Current Project Update:

l. INSTRUCTIONAL SPACE / PORTABLE REPLACEMENT

A. Amphitheater Middle School Addition / Remodel:

A GMP for this project has been approved. Construction documents are complete and are
being reviewed by the City of Tucson for permitting. Currently, selective demolition is
ongoing as the first phase of construction.

B. Canyon Del Oro High School Addition / Remodel:

Construction is 65% complete.

Work is in progress in the following areas:

Kitchen remodel is 75% complete and is expected to be complete in early October.

“C” Building addition is 75% complete and expected to be complete for occupancy after
intersession break in October.

“J”” Building restrooms are 33% complete and are expected to be complete in early
October.

Inner campus security fencing is installed, in use, and final painting is wrapping up now.
Technology re-cabling is in process as night and evening work.

Kitchen Equipment Installation



“J” Building Restrooms Painted Security Fence
C. Canyon Del Oro High School Stadium Renovation:

This project is complete and the stadium is in use.

on budget.
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Re-painted Bleachers and Light Poles New Track and Resurfaced Field

D. Amphitheater High School Renovations:

Design Development drawings are being completed for review and comment by Amphi
FSS staff.

E. Holaway Elementary Classroom Addition:
Design Development drawings are being completed for review and comment by Amphi
FSS and Technology staff.

F. Rio Vista Elementary Classroom Addition:
Schematic design drawings are being prepared.

G. Nash Elementary Library Renovation:
Programming has started with the Nash staff, Amphi Bond Department, and the architect
of record.




